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*sokkerguy-1966@sbcglobal. 
To <bostwo@co,el-dorado.ca.us> 

CC 

Subject In Support of Light of the Foothills Sports Area 

Dear Mrs. Baumann 

I would like to take a moment of your time to express to you the need for a Community Soccer Field. As 
I'm sure you know the Soccer programs in Eldorado County have grown by leaps and bounds. This year 
there were over 4500 kids playing soccer! next year we expect to continue to grow. 
The reason for this email is to ask you to take a hard look at our County and realize that we have very few 
County ownedlmaintained fields open for our kids to play sports on and those fields we do have access to 
are in poor shape!! while we all say we need to do something year after year nothing is done. 
Well Light of the Hills church has stepped up and said "we will provide for the Community". I ask that you 
look at the need and make the right decision for the kidslfamilys in our Community. I Larry Wells live and 
work in Eldorado County and support this Sports Field 100%. 

Thanks You 
Larry Wells 


